

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/047/2022-23

May 22, 2022

CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS (KG - STD XII)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

With reference to the safety guidelines mentioned in previous circulars, this is an earnest request and reminder from the school not to send your ward(s) to school if they are not keeping good health. If the child shows any such symptoms of cold/cough/fever/throat pain or vomiting, it is strongly advised that he/she is kept at home with complete rest as it benefits him/her and limits the risk of exposure.

Thanking you for your understanding and cooperation,

With Warm Regards,

Dr Rajee Kumar Chauhan

Principal

المحادوي ال